
 

 

April 2019 
 
 
Hello Francis Scott Key Parents,  
 
Single Carrot Theatre has been working hard with your children on the productions of Seussical 
The Musical and 101 Dalmatians. Below are important dates and expectations for the month of 
May leading up to the performance. For the students to feel prepared, confident and excited to 
perform, it is crucial that they fully attend and participate in the additional rehearsal and dress 
rehearsal dates. Please contact teaching artists Hannah Fogler (hannah.r.fogler@gmail.com) or 
Elton Knupp (elton.eek@gmail.com) if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Your child has been cast in a role and given a script to memorize with.  
Please practice lines and songs with your children. We only have 2 hours a week with them and 
memorization takes effort and consistency. Please work with your child to memorize their lines 
and practice their songs.  
 
Where: Francis Scott Key Elementary Middle School 
When: Thursday May 23, 6pm (students will be asked to be there starting at 4 pm) 
 
Grades K-2, 101 Dalmatians 
Rehearsal: Friday May 17 3-4:30pm 
Dress Rehearsal: Wednesday May 22, 3-5pm 
 
Grades 3-5, Seussical The Musical 
Rehearsal: Thursday May 16 3-4:30pm 
Dress Rehearsal: Tuesday May 21, 3-5pm 
 
Costume 
Please send your children to the performance date with black shirt, pants and shoes 
 
We are so excited for your children to perform! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Genevieve de Mahy  Hannah Fogler Elton Knupp   
Artistic Director  Teaching Artist Teaching Artist  
 
 
 


